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Thursday 11.01.2024 
 
 

Swans school trip to Pizza Express and Arundel WWT 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am delighted to confirm the Swans’ school trip to Pizza Express and the WWT in Arundel. 

As part of their English literature “Baker by the Sea” learning this term, we will be visiting Pizza 
Express to learn how chefs make pizzas, make our own margherita pizzas and eat the pizza we 
make.  If your child has any known allergies please contact the school office. 

After our visit to Pizza Express, we will then be visiting Arundel WWT and participating in their 
“Generation Wild” program.  The program is designed for the children to learn more about our 
Geography subject of rivers and wildlife.   

We will be leaving the village hall at approx. 09:00 am to travel to Arundel via minibus, driven by an 
insured member of staff and will arrive back to the village hall at approximately 15:00pm.  Please 
drop your child off at the village hall between 08:30 – 08:40am.  If your child requires a booster seat, 
please ensure that this is named.  Please collect your child from the village hall from 15:00pm. 

All children will need to have a packed lunch. Please note a Chartwells’ packed lunch consists of a 
sandwich, piece of fruit and a drink so you may wish to send your child with extra food, school trips 
always make children hungry!  

Children should wear their school shirt and jumper and wear comfortable shoes.  Please also ensure 
a pair of wellington boots or similar to change into are brought by the children, as the WWT can get 
muddy and wet. 
 
The cost of this trip is a FREE!  We have managed to secure both Pizza Express and Arundel WWT 
for free.  The cost of using Worthing High School’s minibus, insurance and fuel will be covered on 
this occasion by the school. 

 

Please complete the consent form on ParentApps (which will be sent shortly).  
 

Please ensure that consent forms are received by school no later than Wednesday 24th January 
2024. 
 
Please note we will not be visiting the gift shop, the children will not require and spending money. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr N Mainwaring 
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Mr Nick Mainwaring 
Swans Class Teacher 
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